
It’s now easier than ever to pay your dues.  
Log in to MALTA through vfwauxiliary.org. Here’s how you do it:

PAY YOUR DUES ONLINE

TODAY!

•	 After July 1, annual members can pay their next year’s dues. According to the 
National Bylaws, they are due by December 31. So you will be paying 2018 
dues starting July 1.

•	 Look in the upper right-hand corner of your profile page in MALTA. You should 
see a red box that says “Pay Dues.” 

•	 Click on it, and it will take you through the steps to pay either by credit card or 
with your bank account.

•	 If you are paying with a bank account/ACH, then it will take about seven (7) 
days for that payment to clear. 

•	 If you are paying by credit card and the payment goes through immediately, 
you are paid for the year!

•	 The Department’s portion of your dues will be forwarded to the Department 
and the Auxiliary’s portion to the Auxiliary.

•	 You will be mailed a membership card through National Headquarters. Please 
be patient with this new process.

•	 In the meantime, you can access your card anytime on any device. Look for 
“View Card” on your profile page. You can print this out or show it on your 
phone at any meeting as proof of membership.

•	 DONE!

Consider helping your fellow 
members activate their accounts 
and get their dues paid!

For a simple video tutorial on 
paying your dues online, go to 
the Auxiliary Online Academy or 
search our YouTube channel.

Questions about MALTA? Call the helpline anytime 
8 a.m.-5 p.m. Monday through Friday at 1-800-349-3670

or email support@vfwauxiliary.org.


